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Part art book, part scrapbook, all gorgeous, this compact deluxe hardcover collects the work of the
young Dutch artist whose lushly crafted fairytale landscapes have made her one of Pop Surrealism's
brightest rising stars.

Dutch artist and designer Femke Hiemstra has a unique style and vision that evokes the work of Robert
Williams and Mark Ryden, but with a less cynical worldview that invites the viewer to enter the magic
spaces she creates. Rock Candy is the artist’s first retrospective and fully spotlights her talent, whimsy and
wit in a deluxe package certain to catapult her to the forefront of the Pop Surrealism movement.

Hiemstra’s paintings and illustrations are united by a meticulous attention to craft that gives life to her dark,
lush, fairytale landscapes where inanimate objects come to life and frolic with anthropomorphs of all types.
She incorporates mixed media, found objects, typography, and a variety of influences ranging from fireworks
packaging to Japanese woodblock prints.

Rock Candy presents Hiemstra’s entire life and career under one cover. In addition to over 100 gorgeous
reproductions of her paintings and illustrations, Rock Candy includes photographs and reproductions of her
studio, her influences, her family and much more. The book also includes an introduction by Kirsten
Anderson, author of Pop Surrealism: The Rise of Underground Art and proprietor of the Roq La Rue Gallery
(Seattle, WA), as well as an interview with Hiemstra, statements about the works by the artist, and many
other surprises that are certain to make Hiemstra a household name amongst fans of Pop Surrealism. 208
color illustrations

 Download Rock Candy ...pdf

 Read Online Rock Candy ...pdf

http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493
http://zonebook.me/go/read.php?id=1606991493


Download and Read Free Online Rock Candy Femke Hiemstra

From reader reviews:

Helga Lever:

Reading a publication can be one of a lot of pastime that everyone in the world likes. Do you like reading
book thus. There are a lot of reasons why people enjoyed. First reading a guide will give you a lot of new
facts. When you read a guide you will get new information simply because book is one of various ways to
share the information or even their idea. Second, examining a book will make an individual more
imaginative. When you studying a book especially fictional book the author will bring someone to imagine
the story how the people do it anything. Third, you can share your knowledge to other individuals. When you
read this Rock Candy, you may tells your family, friends as well as soon about yours publication. Your
knowledge can inspire others, make them reading a book.

Robert Aviles:

Reading a e-book tends to be new life style on this era globalization. With examining you can get a lot of
information that will give you benefit in your life. Having book everyone in this world may share their idea.
Ebooks can also inspire a lot of people. Plenty of author can inspire their very own reader with their story as
well as their experience. Not only the storyline that share in the books. But also they write about the
knowledge about something that you need example of this. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach
your sons or daughters, there are many kinds of book that exist now. The authors these days always try to
improve their proficiency in writing, they also doing some research before they write to their book. One of
them is this Rock Candy.

Melvin Bragg:

People live in this new day of lifestyle always make an effort to and must have the extra time or they will get
large amount of stress from both everyday life and work. So , once we ask do people have time, we will say
absolutely without a doubt. People is human not only a robot. Then we inquire again, what kind of activity
have you got when the spare time coming to a person of course your answer will probably unlimited right.
Then ever try this one, reading books. It can be your alternative within spending your spare time, often the
book you have read will be Rock Candy.

Katie Jones:

Rock Candy can be one of your basic books that are good idea. Many of us recommend that straight away
because this guide has good vocabulary that could increase your knowledge in words, easy to understand, bit
entertaining but delivering the information. The copy writer giving his/her effort to set every word into
pleasure arrangement in writing Rock Candy however doesn't forget the main point, giving the reader the
hottest along with based confirm resource details that maybe you can be certainly one of it. This great
information may drawn you into new stage of crucial considering.
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